
O.K…YOU FINALLY GOT YOUR NEW DIRT TOY! 
NOW YOU’RE WONDERING… 

 

Where am I going to ride it? 
Where can I find someone to ride with? 

 
Don’t have the answers?   Consider joining us! 

 
We Are The: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A non-profit organization, established in 2005,  representing 
environmentally conscious OHV enthusiasts who: 

 

  Promote safe, responsible and fun OHV riding for the entire family. 

  Organize and promote group rides throughout the year. 

  Defend our right to access public lands for OHV recreation. 
 

Club Meetings: 
7:00 p.m. every 3rd Wednesday, January – November at 

Missoula Motors (Formally Karl Tyler) or local ATV Dealership 

        P.O. Box 16312, Missoula, MT 59808 

Facebook: Western Montana Trail Riders Association 

Email: wmtra.riders@gmail.com 

Website: wmtr.org 


